
 

 

 
Important Book Fair Information 

 

 

Dates:  

Friday, November 8th through Thursday, November 14th 

• Students shop during their library class. 

 

Thursday, November 14th from 5 pm- 7pm 

• Families may visit the library to shop together. 

 

Payments Accepted: 

Cash, Major Credit Cards, Mobile Tap-to-Pay (Apple Pay, Google Pay, Samsung Pay), E-gift 

cards, eWallet. (Students who met their summer reading goals will also be able to use their 

certificates towards book purchases.) 

 

eWallet, Explained: 

Scholastic provides a safe, cashless way for students to shop for books.  Simply visit Hartwood’s 

personal Scholastic page and find the eWallet link near the bottom of the page. You will be able 

to view a video explaining eWallet as well as be provided with a step-by-step guide to setting up 

your child’s account.  No more worrying about sending cash in with your student! Any money 

left over can be used for online purchases after the fair or saved for next year’s fair.  After the 

account is set up, you will receive a personalized link perfect for sharing with family members 

that want to support your student’s love of reading! 

 

Visit Hartwood’s Personalized Scholastic Page: 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/hartwoodelementaryschool 

 

 

 

 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/hartwoodelementaryschool

